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Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 

entered their email address) 

name 

cindy gojmerac 

email 

municipality 

Welland 

other mun 

subject 

face masks 

comments 

To Regional Council: I am writing because I really hope you will think twice 
before making masks mandatory indoors as many other cities have done. I 

am very much against this as are many other residents I have spoken to. If 
you look at the research, and that being unbiased research you would see 

that there is no scientific evidence to show masks work. As a matter of fact 

they can make you more sick. Here is a link pointing to research (and there 

are many others) to show you that masks are not needed. They are only 




